M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 17, 2017
RE:
Real Estate Purchase and Sales Agreement with Greenfield Farms, Inc.
Attached for your review and approval is the purchase and sales agreement with Greenfield Farms, Inc. for approximately 68.681
acres with a cost of $1,000,000.  The property that is being purchased will be a used for a future elementary site that will be in line with the current Facilities Plan.
I recommend the Board approve the purchase agreement, as presented.
Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
